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Each month, SpirePoint Private Client highlights a charity
that is doing excellent work in our community. This month,
we have chosen The Humane Society of Vero Beach &

Indian River County (HSVB).

HSVB serves as the county’s only open-admission animal
shelter, accepting lost, stray, and abandoned pets 24/7 and
providing compassionate care, medical treatment, and
behavioral support until they find loving homes. Their
mission—“To strengthen the human-animal bond through
protecting, advocating, and caring for animals”—guides
every program they offer. Through their TLC
initiative—Teach, Lead, Connect—they educate residents
about responsible pet guardianship, provide high-quality

shelter and veterinary care, and serve as a community

resource center.
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In 2024 alone, HSVB achieved a 95.8% save rate and
helped 2,302 cats and dogs find new families or reunite
with their owners. Beyond adoptions, HSVB operates a
low-cost wellness clinic and two thrift shops in Vero Beach
and Sebastian, supporting their programs with every
purchase.

There are many ways to get involved: make a
tax-deductible donation online, shop for much needed
supplies from their Amazon and Chewy Wishlists, donate
gently used items to their thrift shops, sign up as a foster
family, or join their passionate volunteer team. Currently,
fostering is especially critical—opening your home gives
animals room to thrive and directly impacts their
well-being.

Please visit hsvb.org orcall 772.388.3331 to learn

more and become part of a compassionate community
dedicated to animal welfare right here in Indian River

County.
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